
Redeemer Boys’ National School 
Ard Easmuinn 

Dundalk, Co. Louth 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Dear parents/guardians, 

As we enter Term 3, I would like to update you of some important dates and upcoming closures 
for this term. 

School Closures and Important Dates for Term 3 2023 

April 

Wednesday 26th – Swimming Lessons begin for 3rd-6th Class (5 additional Wednesdays as 
follows: 10th May, 17th May, 24th May, 31st May, 7th June) 

Friday 28th – NON-UNIFORM DAY (Parents’ Association Fundraiser) €2 per family. 

May 

Monday 1st – School Closed for Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd – School Closed for Primary Language Curriculum Webinar/Sustained Support  

Wednesday 3rd – Please Note: No Swimming for 3rd -6th today 

Saturday 6th – First Holy Communion at 11.00am 

Saturday 13th – Confirmation at 11.00am 

Monday 15th –School Closed for Primary Language Curriculum Webinars 

Thursday 18th – SCHOOL TOUR for 2nd, 3rd and 4th Class 

Thursday 18th - Coffee Morning for all parents in School Hall, 9.00 – 10.00am 

Monday 29th – SCHOOL TOUR for Orchard Classes, 5th and 6th Class 

June 

Monday 5th – School Closed for Bank Holiday 

Thursday 8th – SCHOOL TOUR for Junior Infants, Senior Infants and First Class 

Friday 23rd – School Closes at 12noon for the Summer Holidays 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

M.Murray 

Roll Number: 19246N 

Tel/Fax:  042 93 32053 

redeemerboysschool@yahoo.com 

www.redeemerboysns.ie 

*Please note that the Primary Curriculum Framework 
for all primary and special schools was launched by 
the Minister on the 9th March 2023. A half-day school 
closure has been provided to facilitate whole-school 
review of the Framework. This closure will also be 
taken before the end of the school year. Parents will 
be notified as soon as a decision has been made on a 
date for this. 
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